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STATE OF ALASKA CRIME LAB COMPLETES ANALYSIS OF CONTROLLED SUBSTANCE 
Fentanyl discovered in conjunction with the recent overdose death in Cordova 

 
Cordova Police Department Chief Taylor announced the findings of the State of Alaska Scientific Crime Detection 
Laboratory regarding the controlled substance discovered in conjunction with the recent overdose death in 
Cordova, Alaska.  The controlled substance was confirmed to be Fentanyl, though resembling 30 M Oxycodone 
Hydrochloride. 
 
“These deadly drugs are circulating in Cordova and there’s really no way to distinguish these from Oxycodone,” said 
Chief Taylor.  Fentanyl test kits, provided by Project HOPE (Harm reduction, Opioid Prevention, and Education), 
are currently available at the Cordova Community Medical Center, Sound Alternatives, and Ilanka Community 
Health Center.   
 
Be aware: The pills pictured below resemble the Fentanyl circulating in Cordova.  If you have any uncertainties, 
please contact the Cordova Police Department. This announcement reflects the Department’s concern for the 
safety of Cordova’s citizens. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

### 


